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Special Pharmaceutical Benefits Program and Medicare Part D 

 
 
 

This announcement applies to all Special Pharmaceutical 
Benefits Program (SPBP) pharmacies and dispensing 
providers. 
 
SP1 cardholders who transitioned to Medicare Part D 
should continue to use their SPBP cards for  OTCs and 
nutritional supplements.    

 
 
Providers should continue to use the SPBP billing process 
for SPBP claims. 
 
  
Please call Provider Services at 1.800.835.4080 if you 
have questions. 

 
 

 


